
 

 

 

 

 

 

The month of October marks one year until the start of the Habitat III 
Conference on Housing and Sustainable Urban Development in Quito, 
Ecuador. In the ongoing process of drafting a New Urban Agenda, you 
can now add your voice in shaping future policies of the cities you live 
in. 

In our rapidly urbanizing world, Intermediate Cities face new challenges in 

meeting the demands of burgeoning populations and delivery of public services. 

Intermediary Cities presents different opportunities and challenges than larger 

metropolises with regards to urban planning, management of basic water and 

sanitation needs, cultural heritage protection, social integration and economic 

development. 

From now until Friday, November 6, individuals and organizations have the 

opportunity to contribute their input around the topic of Intermediate Cities. 

During this two-week online consultation, participants are encouraged to discuss 

and debate the role of Intermediate Cities in the sustainable economic, social, 

cultural and environmental development of ‘secondary’ cities. 

The urban dialogues on Intermediate Cities highlight both the challenges and 

opportunities Intermediate Cities face in terms of urban growth and renewal. 

Participate in the discussion! 

  

More information available on 

official website: www.habitat3.org/cuenca 

 
 

 

 

  

  

https://www.habitat3.org/the-new-urban-agenda/Cuenca
http://habitat3.cuenca.gob.ec/



